
Absender:


Monsieur le ministre,

the office of the Haitian LGBTI organization Kouraj has been hijacked by three armed men. They attacked two members of the organization for the rights of lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender and intersex people physically, searched the offices and stole personal documents and computers. Since then also activists of Kouraj received homophobic threats by telephone.
I urge you therefore and

· Call for an independent, thorough and impartial investigation into the attack on Kouraj's office and assault of its members, as well as into the telephone threats received, with the results made public and those responsible brought to justice.

· Urge the authorities to take immediate steps to provide full protection to Kouraj activists in accordance with their wishes and protection to all those whose details may have been leaked and are at risk of attack.

· Ask the authorities to publicly acknowledge the legitimacy and relevance of human rights defenders, including LGBTI rights defenders, who have the right to carry out their activities without any unfair restrictions or fear of reprisals, as set out in the UN Declaration on Human Rights Defenders.
Sincerely

           yours
Jean Renal Sanon�Ministre de la Justice et 


de la Sécurité publique


�18 avenue Charles Summer, 


Port-au-Prince, HAITI
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